
 
 

A RESOLUTION TO HONOR 
 

Michael Gumrot 
 

AND NAME HIM MEMBER EMERITUS OF THE  
PUBLIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE OF THE 

DOVER KENT COUNTY METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION 
 
 
WHEREAS, Michael Gumrot was a long-standing member of the Dover Kent County 
Metropolitan Planning Organization Public Advisory Committee and 
 
WHEREAS, Michael Gumrot served as the Chairman of the Public Advisory 
Committee from October 2014 until October 2021, and 
 
WHEREAS, Michael Gumrot exhibited unselfish dedication to the Dover Kent County 
Metropolitan Planning Organization, contributing considerable time and effort to ensure 
that the public had full access to transportation plans and programs, attending public 
meetings and workshops, helping MPO staff create and review documents, network with 
key community leaders, and always being ready to lend a helping hand. 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Dover Kent County Metropolitan 
Planning Organization Council, Committees, and Staff express their most sincere 
gratitude to Michael Gumrot for his commitment and hard work, honoring him for the 
excellent service he provided to the MPO and the community. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Dover Kent County Metropolitan Planning 
Organization Council, Committees, and Staff would name Michael Gumrot member 
emeritus to the Public Advisory Committee. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Council Chairman directs the Executive 
Director to make this resolution a part of the permanent records of the Dover Kent County 
Metropolitan Planning Organization as a gesture of gratitude for the dedicated service of 
Michael Gumrot. 
 
On This Day, January 8, 2025 

      
Robin Christiansen, Chair  
Dover Kent County MPO Council 
 


	Michael Gumrot

